

Mr. George Ogston Gervais Party & Tent Rentals 75 Milner Ave. Toronto M1S 3P6

Dear Mr. Ogston,

Rouge Valley Centenary 2867 Ellesmere Road Toronto, Ontario M1E 4B9 Tel: (416) 281-7342 Fax: (416) 281-7443

Rouge Valley Ajax and Pickering 580 Harwood Avenue South Ajax, Ontario L1S 2J4 Tel: (905) 683-2320, ext.1501 Fax: (905) 428-5233

On behalf of the Rouge Valley Health System Foundation, I would like to extend a big THANK YOU for your support of our 6th Annual Bed Race, The Walking Bed held at the Town Centre Plaza in Scarborough, **May 27, 2016**. You can view photos of all the action that day by clicking the Pictures link at www.bedrace.ca.

Over the years the Bed Race, in support of Rouge Valley Centenary hospital, has been a huge success and this year was no exception! With many thanks to our partners, sponsors, donors, volunteers and teams, we have been able to purchase new patient beds for many departments at Centenary and operating tables for the surgical program in the past few years.

Your support of this year's Bed Race is supporting the Oncology and Paediatric Departments to purchase much-needed equipment for patient care.

The Bed Race reached a wide-ranging with coverage in the pages of The Scarborough Mirror, our Print News Media sponsor. Thanks to our sponsors, including presenting sponsor McDonald's Bartlett Family Restaurant Inc., A &, A Auto Body, All Star Wings & Ribs, Atlantic Packaging, Barron Automatic Transmission, Bell Media, CTV, Desjardins, East Metro Leasing, Gervais Party & Tent Rental, Giggles Indoor Playland, McDonald's Restaurants, Princess Auto, Quick Lane Tire & Auto Centre, Scarboro Golf & Country Club, Solutions 2U Inc., The Scarborough Mirror, Toronto Professional Fire Fighters Association, University of Toronto Scarborough and we are grateful for their support, along with everyone who contributed to the races with prizes and more.

This year's Bed Race was not only a lot of fun, but all of the efforts raised more than \$44,000 with your help! Thank you again and we hope to see you at the Bed Race in 2017!

Sincerely,

Chad Hanna,

President and CEO

Rouge Valley Health System Foundation